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7a-l 
TO:  Mayor Ann Campbell and Ames City Council Members 

 

FROM: Lieutenant Jeff Brinkley – Ames Police Department 

 

DATE: February 24, 2013  

 

SUBJECT: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda  

  March 5, 2013 
 

The Council agenda for February 26, 2013, includes beer permits and liquor license 

renewals for: 

 

 Class C Liquor and Outdoor Service – Coldwater Golf Links, 615 S 16
th

 Street 

 Class E Liquor – Kum and Go #113, 2801 E 13
th

 Street 

 Class A Liquor and Outdoor Service – Elks Lodge #1626, 522 Douglas Avenue 

 Class C Liquor – Carlos O’Kelley’s Mexican Café, 631 Lincoln Way 

 Special Class C Liquor – Valentino’s, 823 Wheeler Street #1 

 Class E Liquor, C Beer, and B Wine – Sam’s Club, 305 Airport Road 

 Special Class C Liquor – The Spice Thai Cuisine, 402 Main Street 

 Special Class C Liquor – Lucullan’s Italian Grill, 400 Main Street 

 Class E Liquor – Kum & Go #227, 2108 Isaac Newton Drive 

 Class C Liquor – Café Northwest, 114 Des Moines Avenue 

 Class C Beer and B Wine – Swift Stop #5, 3218 Orion Street 

 Class C Beer and B Wine – Swift Stop #4, 1118 S Duff Avenue 

 

A routine check of police records found no violations for Coldwater Golf Links, Kum 

and Go #113, Elks Lodge, Carlos O’Kelley’s, Valentino’s, Sam’s Club, The Spice, 

Lucullan’s, Kum & Go #227, or Café Northwest.  The Police Department would 

recommend renewal of these licenses. 

 

Employees at both Swift Stop #5 and Swift Stop #4 were cited for selling alcohol to 

underage persons during a police compliance check in November 2012.  Both stores 

passed a follow-up compliance check later.  We are continuing to monitor compliance in 

both cases.  We would recommend renewal of both of these licenses at this time.   

Caring People 

Quality Programs 

Exceptional Service 

Caring People 

Quality Programs 

Exceptional Service 


